JOHN M. WIRTH
Receiver
855-947-9900
WirthFuneralReceiver@gmail.com
www.wisconsinfuneraltrust.org

June 20, 2013

Ladies and Gentlemen:

As you likely know, I am the court-appointed Receiver for the Wisconsin Funeral
Trust.  Over the past several months, the Wisconsin Funeral Directors Association
(“WFDA™) and I, together with the Wisconsin Department of Justice, have negotiated an
agreement that will, in part, provide a safe harbor for funeral homes from further claims
relating to the Trust.

The attached Notice describes that agreement. Please read it. I also enclose the
documents requesting court approval, and the actual negotiated agreement.

I believe this settlement is an important step in ensuring that both funeral homes
and depositors are treated fairly.

You are not required to enter into this agreement. However, if the Court approves
this agreement and you opt not to enter into it, you no longer will be safe from claims
from depositors or class action lawyers, or claims in this receivership. The deadline for
entering into the agreement is September 30, 2013.

[  have posted more information about the settlement at:
www.wisconsinfuneraltrust.org/funeralhomesettlement. Please contact the WFDA or
your own lawyer with more specific questions.

Sincerely,

M. Wirth
iver for the Wisconsin Funeral Trust
Attorney with Mallery & Zimmerman,
., a Wisconsin limited liability service
corporation)
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